
Question 

Number
Question Answer

1 What is the timing for the project to start?

Barring any issues with bids received, MCWD tentatively 

anticipates awarding the construction contract at the April 20, 2020 

Board Meeting. MCWD anticipates starting the project (issuing a 

Notice to Proceed) as soon as all contractual paperwork is received 

and executed. Based on timing of previous projects, this may be mid 

to late May. 

2
Have the drawings/specifications changed since the 

previous bid?
Yes.

3
Can we move an alignment farther around a tree to 

reduce trimming?
Project shall be bid per the design alignment.

4 Is the site visit mandatory?

A question has arisen about an ambiguity in the bid packets regarding the 

site visit. The site visit is mandatory. Those who have not already attended 

can attend a site visit on March 4, 2020 at 2:00 PM PST. Bidders shall 

meet at MCWD Reservoir 2 (along the Beach Road Alignment) if 

attending. An addenda will be issued that addresses this.
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